
Masks and social distancing are
encouraged, per CDC guidelines. 
Sanitize and wash hands often. 
Stay home and attend remotely if you
or a household member are feeling ill. 

If you are experiencing symptoms, please test immediately
and participate remotely. 
Visit www.cdc.gov for free testing locations 
Or purchase over-the-counter tests from retail locations
like Safeway, Alaska Commerical, or Harry's Pharmacy.
A limited number of tests are available on hand for
members, check with staff. 

Notify the Council of any positive test results immediately
by emailing npfmc.admin@noaa.gov.
Anyone who tests positive should follow the CDC
guidelines for post-infection. 
If a positive infection is confirmed, an announcement will
be posted on the meeting room door.
We will never disclose your personal information. 
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www.npfmc.orgNorth Pacific Fishery Management Council

If you are considered at high risk for COVID-19, we strongly urge you to consider whether
participation is safe and appropriate. The Council cannot assume liability or risk in regards to

contracting COVID-19 at Council events. Attendance is at your own risk.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/gatherings.html
https://anchoragecovidtest.org/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/duration-isolation.html

